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Date 19 January 2022 Document No M-0064 

Subject 2022 AusChamps Vaccination Requirements 

 
 

After careful consideration AusDBF wishes to advise that AusChamps 2022 will be a double vaccinated 
event. 
 
Most larger sporting and arts events are now all announcing double vaccination policies and AusDBF 
agrees that this is the logical move forward. 
 
There will obviously be further information distributed once we have the policy for any exemption 
applications and we need to confirm how the vaccination status of attendees will be monitored. 
 
The vaccination policy will apply to all competitors, officials, volunteers, team officials, supporters, 
vendors and spectators. 
 
We are advising the dragon boat community of this requirement to ensure that everyone has adequate 
time to arrange their vaccination if not already done. 
 
Further information will be distributed following the AusDBF board meeting at the end of this month 
 
 

AusDBF Board  


